
Shared Streets Survey - TIME SENSITIVE
Dear Fellow Merchant, 

We are working with San Francisco city o8cials and agencies on the renewal of our 
Shared Streets permit for the 400 block of Hayes Street.

Business owners or managers are asked to complete this brief public survey by ASAP. 
Results will be reviewed at the end of this week.

Thank you, 

Hayes Valley Merchants Council
explorehayesvalley@gmail.com

Please be sure to hit "Submit" at the end in order to transmit your responses. You will not 
be able to save a draft, nor will you be able to edit your responses once complete. This 
survey requires no more than 5 minutes of your time. 

IMPORTANT NOTES:

For transparency purposes, your responses to this public survey will be shared
No response will be considered a “vote” to continue Shared Streets for this block 
of Hayes Street and its current schedule
If you have received this survey and are not a business owner or management, 
please forward to the appropriate person and let us know so we may update our 
records
Only one survey per merchant/business will be considered

Sign in to Google to save your progress. Learn more

* Indicates required question

https://accounts.google.com/Login?continue=https%3A%2F%2Fdocs.google.com%2Fforms%2Fd%2Fe%2F1FAIpQLSc5DdAU9jXnkizyz5CjzMQcvsY-NVxOXWkzlW02yykBfwV0rg%2Fviewform%3Ffbzx%3D-6737493418185192475
mailto:explorehayesvalley@gmail.com


It has had a POSITIVE impact on my business

It has had a NEGATIVE impact on my business

It has had NO IMPACT on my business

Merchant/Business Name *

Your answer

Name of Owner or Manager completing this survey *

Your answer

Business Address *

Your answer

Shared Streets and My Business *
Shared Streets and the Parklet Program were started at the onset of the pandemic. 
These programs were developed to help our businesses and commercial corridors 
survive a very challenging period when many of us were shut down. Because of this, it is 
di8cult to separate the impact of the pandemic and Shared Streets/Parklet Program 
from what may have been “normal” without either in place. Regardless of these 
considerations, which of the following best describes your point of view about Shared 
Streets on the 400 block of Hayes Street? 



I would like this program expanded to include the 300 block of Hayes Street

I would like this program expanded to include the 500 block of Hayes Street

I would like this program expanded to include both the 300 and 500 blocks of 
Hayes Street

I would like my block (other than Hayes Street) added to Shared Streets

I would like this program to remain the same

I would like this program discontinued

Reduce the number of days to Saturday and Sunday only

Reduce the number of days to Saturday only

Reduce the number of days to Sunday only

Maintain current schedule and times

I would like this program discontinued

Other:

Shared Streets Footprint *
Currently the Shared Streets permit is for the 400 block of Hayes Street (between Gough 
and Octavia Streets). Which of the following best describes your point of view? 

Shared Streets Schedule: Days *
Currently the 400 block of Hayes Street is closed on weekends from 4 until 10 PM on
Friday, from 10 AM until 10 PM on Saturday, and from 10 AM until 9 PM on Sunday. We
have the opportunity to alter this schedule. Which of the following expresses your
preference for the weekly Shared Streets schedule? 



Reduce the hours of closure to Noon until 10 PM

Reduce the hours of closure to 2 until 10 PM

Reduce the hours of closure to 4 until 10 PM

Maintain current schedule and times

I would like this program discontinued

Other:

Art shows

Family and children’s activities

Farmers market

Flea market

Night market

Performances, including live music

Other:

Shared Streets Schedule: Times *
Currently the 400 block of Hayes Street is closed on weekends from 4 until 10 PM on
Friday, from 10 AM until 10 PM on Saturday, and from 10 AM until 9 PM on Sunday. We
have the opportunity to alter this schedule. Which of the following expresses your
preference for the weekly Shared Streets schedule? 

Additional Activation
We are considering activation of more elements for Shared Streets. Keep in mind that a 
reduction in days or hours may limit or exclude some or all of these proposed activities. 
Which of the following would you like to see part of Shared Streets? (Check all that 
apply)



Yes, I am interested in volunteering my time and/or abilities to the success of 
Shared Streets in Hayes Valley

No, I am unable to participate in such a manner

My business is performing now BETTER than it was before the pandemic

My business is performing now WORSE than it was before the pandemic

My business is performing now the SAME as it was before the pandemic

My business was not open prior to the pandemic
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Never submit passwords through Google Forms.

Shared Streets Participation *
Shared Streets affords our community the opportunity to volunteer their time and/or
skills to help ensure the continued success of the program. This includes such aspects
as pre-planning, collateral development, and in person sta8ng. Would you be interested
in participating? (Answering "yes" to this question does not constitute a frm
commitment and you will be contacted at a later date regarding the matter) 

Current Business Health
Which of these statements do you most agree with?

Comments
Please provide any additional comments you have regarding the Shared Streets program
here in Hayes Valley

Your answer

Submit Clear form
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